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5045 SW 1st Lane • Ocala, Florida
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352.873.4880
800.826.8836

Prescriptions
  Rapid Pak
  Unit-Dose Packaging

Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609

www.pathwaysrx.com

202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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Car Accidents
Work Accidents
Wrongful Death
Social Security    
Disability
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 
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ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092 (352) 737-9704

stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

%socialLine%%if:showFacebook%

%endif:showFacebook%%if:showLinkedIn%  

KOFC.ORG/JOINUS

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

February 2, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  22,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  PPRREESSEENNTTAATTIIOONN  OOFF  TTHHEE  LLOORRDD  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
When Mary and Joseph brought Jesus to the Temple, they offered a sacrificial gift “in accord with the dictate in the 

law of the Lord.” An offering of a specific size or kind is not “dictated” when we bring our gifts to the altar at 
Mass. Is my gift reflective of the many blessings I have received? 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

Ministry of the Week 
Christ Renews His Parish 

An annual one-day retreat for parishioners age 21 
& older. Grow closer to Jesus, make new friends, 

and become more involved in your parish!                        

Angie Fischetti        fischettiap@gmail.com 

Dandrienne Brown      dandrienne@gmail.com 

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  22,,  22002255  ~~  TTHHEE  PPRREESSEENNTTAATTIIOONN  OOFF  TTHHEE  LLOORRDD  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
TThhee  OOrrtteeggoo  FFaammiillyy  

The Adopt A Parking Lot Island ministry 
would like to thank the Ortego’s for using 

their time and talent to keep Blessed                 
Trinity looking beautiful! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s first reading the prophet Malachi compares our need for conversion with the refinement of gold 
and silver. To purify these precious metals, gold and silversmiths subjected their ores to extreme heat. As 
the metals reached temperatures as high as 2,000 degrees Fahrenheit, impurities began to melt away and 
only the precious metal in its purest form remained. When these ancient refiners saw their reflections in 
the metal, they knew the gold or silver was ready; that it was pure. Good stewards know they, too, are full 
of impurities, and the only way God will see his image in them is when they allow themselves to undergo 
constant refinement; to accept ongoing conversion to take place in their lives. Do we take active steps to 
improve and refine our lives? Do we allow Christ to help us rid ourselves of our impurities? 

Today we celebrate the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord, when Mary and Joseph brought their infant Son to 
the Temple in obedience to the laws of their Jewish faith.  This is a beautiful, and in many ways, mysterious feast — 
and one that is filled with lessons for a stewardship way of life. 
 
Our Gospel passage from Luke, recounting the details of the Presentation, teaches us a stewardship lesson 
through the example of St. Joseph and the Blessed Mother, the “Holy Parents.” Even knowing their Son was God, 
they still carefully observed the faith practices of their day bringing him to the temple “to present Him to the Lord just 
as it is written in the law of the Lord.” Later in the passage we read that, “When they had fulfilled all the                              
prescriptions of the law of the Lord, they returned to their own town of Nazareth.” The Holy Parents were good 
stewards of their child, teaching Him to live in obedience to the practices of their faith from his infancy and                 
throughout His “growing up” years.  
 
Those of us entrusted with the care of children, whether our 
own children, godchildren, nieces, and nephews,                      
grandchildren, or students, have a vital role to play in the 
faith formation of these young ones. We, like the Holy               
Parents, must steward these children well, forming them in 
the faith by both instruction and example throughout their 
lives. 
 
What a privilege and high calling we have as Christian 
stewards. Let us take these stewardship lessons to heart 
and present our gifts and our young ones joyfully to the 
Lord. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Pedro, Kriscia, Cesar & Maybelin Carpio 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Jackson Jeffrey McDonald 

Mia Marilyn Pawlik 
Ministers of the Eucharist Training—            
Two Opportunities  

We have two meetings set up for training of new  
ministers of holy communion. They will be                            
Saturday, February 15 in the Community Center 
from 9:30am-12:00 OR Saturday, March 1st from 
9:00am-12:00 in the Parish Hall. 

Please call the church office to put your name on 
the list, 352.629.8092 or call Dee McNeal at 
352.390.0091. 

Any and all practicing Catholics are encouraged 
from age 16 on up to ….As long as you are                  
physically able to stand on your feet and able to 
gather around the altar to                    
receive and bring the eucharist 
to your assigned spot.  

Re-verification for School                         
Stewardship Families 

All School Stewardship families will be receiving a 
letter soon regarding stewardship re-verification.  
This year’s meeting days will be in the Community 
Center on Saturday, Feb. 22nd (10 am until 1 pm), 
Tuesday, Feb. 25th (8 am until noon) and Wednesday 
Feb. 26th (6 pm until 9 pm).  Each family will be given 
a specific appointment time but if they are unable to 
make that appointment, they can drop in at any of 
the given dates/times and they will be worked into 
the schedule.  Each family must attend on one of 
the three meeting days in order to continue as a 
school stewardship family for the 2025-26 school 
year. 

All necessary information, including available times, 
will be in your letter.  If you have any questions after 
receiving your letter, contact Stewardship                            
Coordinator Sue Lanier at slanier@blessedtrinity.org. 

St. Blaise: Blessing of Throats  
February 3rd is the feast of St. Blaise, this year it 
falls on a Monday.  It is a tradition that we bless 
throats on this feast day at all Masses. 

So we will bless throats during the Masses on 
February 3rd at the 7:10am and 
5:30pm Masses.  

 

Confirmation  
Bishop John Noonan, Bishop of the Diocese of 
Orlando, confirmed 168 on Saturday, February 
1st. 

Of those 71 came from Blessed Trinity Catholic 
School, 48 came from Sunday morning GIFT 
classes, 22 from La Guadalupana, 12 from                   
Trinity Catholic High School, 4 from Christ the 
King and 11 from Fr. Pat’s class.  

We would like to congratulate each one of 
them, their parents and families and their                
sponsors.  

We would especially like to thank and recognize 
all the catechists: 

• Mary Burns 

• Maggie Fraher 

• Idette Herrera 

• Maria Jimenez 

• Carol Lopez 

• Samuel Mascaro 

• Maria Ordonez 

• Lydia Ross 

• Fr. Pat 
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Sunday, February 2nd—We will continue 
our series “Belong” after the 5:00 Mass. We’ll 
have a meal together, games, and small group 
time.   

Sunday, February 9th— No Life Night due 
to the Superbowl. Come to the 5:00pm Mass 
with your families and celebrate God’s gift of 
the eucharist! 

18th Annual Chili Dinner 
Drive-thru ONLY                                                                 

Saturday, February 15th, 3pm-6pm                         
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church—Parish Hall 

$5.00 

Red and white chicken chili served in 12-ounce 
cups will be ready for pick-up outside the Parish 
Hall. Tickets can be purchased in advance in the 

church office. 

All donations are tax deductible. 

 

 

LIFE TEEN BAKE SALE 
Come and support our students going to Camp 

Hidden Lake next summer in Georgia! 

We will be outside selling all sorts of treats just 
in time for you to share with your valentine.  

Visit us after Mass this weekend, February 1-2. 

Greetings from the Uganda Mission 
Team 

  
We are starting the Uganda Student                   
Sponsorship Program for 2025. The                     
students from Blessed Trinity Schools                  
Nalweyo, Uganda are very grateful for the                   
education provided by their current                    
sponsors.   
 
During the weekend Masses February 8th - 9th 
and Feb 15th - 16th, mission volunteers will be in 
the portico to accept your sponsorship                   
renewals and give information to new sponsors. 
There will be student packets available for you to 
select children in grade school, high school and 
university.  
 
Thank you for considering being a sponsor and 
helping to lift these children out of poverty 
through education. Last year there were 200                 
students who did not have sponsors plus we have 
185 new students. We appreciate all donations 
including multiple  sponsors sharing costs to             
ensure all students get an opportunity to attend 
school. 

DISCOVERING THE MASS IN 
THE BIBLE - WEDNESDAY                                   
AFTERNOON BIBLE STUDY 

 

We will be beginning a 10-week study:     
Lectio: Eucharist: Discovering the Mass in 
the Bible with Dr. Brant Petrie starting    
February 5th.  We gather in the Knights of 
Columbus building at 3:15 and are out by 5. 

Dr. Brant Pitre digs down to the biblical 
roots of the Eucharist through events in the 
Old Testament, Gospels, and  Apostolic 
teaching.   "The Lamb of God" and "The 
Body and Blood of Christ" are phrases we 
know from the Mass.  But do we understand 
what they mean in the deeper context of 
Scripture and Church teaching?   Dr.  Pitre is 
an exciting,  always interesting               
teacher.  Come join us.  Contact Laurel     
Wilson for more information: 352-426-2328 
or laurelwilson40@aol.com 

AALLLLIIAANNCCEE  OOFF  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  

  FFAAMMIILLYY  IINNTTEERRNNAATTIIOONNAALL 

First Friday 
Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 February 7, 2025 
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 
5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

Fr. Edward Murphy 
Celebrant  

7:00pm Holy Rosary   
   Ongoing Confession during this time 

8pm Holy Mass 

OLD PALMS 
Please bring back your old 
blessed palms and place 
them in the container in 
the vestibule. They will be 
burned and the ashes will 
be used for Ash                   
Wednesday.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

Sunday, February 2nd—We will continue 
our series “Belong” after the 5:00 Mass. We’ll 
have a meal together, games, and small group 
time.   

Sunday, February 9th— No Life Night due 
to the Superbowl. Come to the 5:00pm Mass 
with your families and celebrate God’s gift of 
the eucharist! 

18th Annual Chili Dinner 
Drive-thru ONLY                                                                 

Saturday, February 15th, 3pm-6pm                         
Blessed Trinity Catholic Church—Parish Hall 

$5.00 

Red and white chicken chili served in 12-ounce 
cups will be ready for pick-up outside the Parish 
Hall. Tickets can be purchased in advance in the 

church office. 

All donations are tax deductible. 

 

 

LIFE TEEN BAKE SALE 
Come and support our students going to Camp 

Hidden Lake next summer in Georgia! 

We will be outside selling all sorts of treats just 
in time for you to share with your valentine.  

Visit us after Mass this weekend, February 1-2. 

Greetings from the Uganda Mission 
Team 

  
We are starting the Uganda Student                   
Sponsorship Program for 2025. The                     
students from Blessed Trinity Schools                  
Nalweyo, Uganda are very grateful for the                   
education provided by their current                    
sponsors.   
 
During the weekend Masses February 8th - 9th 
and Feb 15th - 16th, mission volunteers will be in 
the portico to accept your sponsorship                   
renewals and give information to new sponsors. 
There will be student packets available for you to 
select children in grade school, high school and 
university.  
 
Thank you for considering being a sponsor and 
helping to lift these children out of poverty 
through education. Last year there were 200                 
students who did not have sponsors plus we have 
185 new students. We appreciate all donations 
including multiple  sponsors sharing costs to             
ensure all students get an opportunity to attend 
school. 

DISCOVERING THE MASS IN 
THE BIBLE - WEDNESDAY                                   
AFTERNOON BIBLE STUDY 

 

We will be beginning a 10-week study:     
Lectio: Eucharist: Discovering the Mass in 
the Bible with Dr. Brant Petrie starting    
February 5th.  We gather in the Knights of 
Columbus building at 3:15 and are out by 5. 

Dr. Brant Pitre digs down to the biblical 
roots of the Eucharist through events in the 
Old Testament, Gospels, and  Apostolic 
teaching.   "The Lamb of God" and "The 
Body and Blood of Christ" are phrases we 
know from the Mass.  But do we understand 
what they mean in the deeper context of 
Scripture and Church teaching?   Dr.  Pitre is 
an exciting,  always interesting               
teacher.  Come join us.  Contact Laurel     
Wilson for more information: 352-426-2328 
or laurelwilson40@aol.com 
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Monday, Feb  3 7:10am      Francis Rose † 
   5:30pm      Elizabeth Hurley  † 

Tuesday, Feb 4 7:10am      Homer Rothfusz † 
   5:30pm      Juan Gonzalez  †          

Wed, Feb 5  7:10am      Semudo Family L/D            
   8:15am      Kathleen Conner  † 
   5:30pm      Concepcion                   
          Fairbanks † 

Thursday, Feb 6 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   5:30pm      Robert Hauck  † 

Friday, Feb 7  7:10am      Helen & Fred  
                       Wisneski †                     
   5:30pm      Thomas & Joan  
           Gerace  †       

Saturday, Feb 8 8:00am      Jo Casale †  
             4:00pm      Thomas F. St. Denis †                        
   6:00pm      Michael Mazza † 

Sunday, Feb 9  7:10am      Joseph Clark  †  
   8:45am      Theresa Pecoraro †
   11:00am    Daniel Olloqui  † 
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Felipe Villabona  † 
   

Please pray for Robert Hunt and Dr. Frank Hildner who 
have recently passed away.  

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

DDeeaann  LLaaww  FFiirrmm                                                     
Timothy S. Dean & Michael E. Dean                                           

352.387.8700 

DDeeLLuuccaaDDiiffffeerreennccee..ccoomm                                                                                              
Frank & Angela DeLuca                                 

Giveback@DelucaDifference.com 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 5:00pm - 6:00pm     
Sundays: Midnight - Mondays 1:00am       
Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays 1:00am      

Fridays: 1:00am - 2:00am                                   
Fridays: 3:00pm - 4:00pm 

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament in holy hours of prayer.”  
- St. Mother Teresa 

 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            BLESSED TRINITY  
COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 

 
ANNUAL CANDY SALE  

February 8 - 9 after all Masses 
In the portico 

 
JUST IN TIME FOR VALENTINE’S DAY 

 
WORLD’S FINEST CHOCOLATE BARS 

for $1.00 
Dark Chocolate, Milk Chocolate, Chocolate Crisp, 

Caramel. and Milk Chocolate with Almonds 

Peace & Social Justice 
Why should you buy Fair Trade coffee, tea,             
cocoa and olive oil we sell the second week 
after Mass each month? 

Because the products are organic, meaning 
they restore and preserve our planet. Organic 
farming improves forest cover and habitat for 
migratory birds and other wildlife through 
shade farming, as well as, preserves local river 
quality, improves the soil and prevents erosion, 
all without the use of toxic and persistent                 
pesticides.  

We will be selling Fair 
Trade coffee, tea, cocoa 
and olive oil after Mass 
next weekend.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

IIss  66::11--22aa,,  33--88  

  CCoorr  1155::11--1111

LLkk  55::11--1111    

FFeebb  11  //  22::        Happy Birthday Elizabeth Hurley 
   & Mary Lydon                                        
   by Jane Hurley 

FFeebb  88  //  99::    

  

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more information on placing 
flowers on the altar.   

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                JJaannuuaarryy  2266,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            466      $  25,330.25       Year to date collection:  $ 2,401,419.57            
Electronic Offering Total:      398              $  33,099.68 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,096.19                    Year to date budget:       $ 2,440,089.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   260.25                    Year to date deficit:       ($38,669.43)                                     
Non Sunday:             37                 $   47,971.50                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   108,757.87         Brother’s Keeper: $4,707.00                                                                            
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       $24,616.87           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

Expansion of Blessed Trinity Sister              
Parish Church 

So far we have heard from 104 donors. 

We have $194,475 donated/pledged. 

Our goal to complete the expansion is $244,000. 

Let us know if we can count on you to help us  
expand our sister parish church to make room 
for the amazing growth of their parish.  

St. Peregrine Mass 
Please join us in praying for a cure for cancer. 
The monthly devotional Mass to St. Peregrine, 
the patron saint of cancer patients, will be 
Thursday, February 6, at the 5:30pm Mass.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend 
the breakfast after the 7:10 & 8:45am Masses 
on the second Sunday of each month, the next 
one will be February 9. 

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon, 
sausage, french toast, pancakes, biscuits and 
gravy, coffee and three different juices. 

All you can eat for only $6.00 for adults and 
$3.00 for children under 10. 

Please come and have breakfast with us! 

World Marriage Day—A Day to Celebrate the Sacrament of Marriage 

A sage once wrote that a good marriage is like a fire around which others come to warm themselves. So, as we 
celebrate World Marriage Day on February 9, we realize that no matter our station in life—married, single or 
religious—we have benefited from this sacred covenant relationship whether through the example of our  
parents, grandparents, and other role models, or through our own stewardship of the marriage covenant.  

For the Catholic steward, marriage goes far beyond the legal or societal agreement that our culture might          
define. For the Catholic steward, marriage is a sacrament that fosters a sacred covenant; establishing family 
and nurturing the domestic church which we understand is fundamental to our spiritual development.  

Marriage brings us countless blessings, but is met with many obstacles. Busy schedules, the challenges of 
parenthood, the strains of finances, mortgages, issues of health and aging—all of these test the bonds of even 
the finest unions.  

World Marriage Day, observed on the second Sunday of each February , is sponsored by Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter, associated with Catholic Marriage Encounter. Many Catholics have participated in a Marriage               
Encounter weekend, but no matter how we have endeavored to grow in and to support our marriages, of the 
marriages of those close to us, we know that marriage does take effort, continuing commitment, deep prayer, 
great communication, a good sense of humor and faithful love.  

This year, the observances of National Marriage Week, February 7-14, and World Marriage Day, are an                     
opportunity to focus on building a culture of life and love that begins with supporting and promoting marriage 
and the family.  

Many parishes celebrate World Marriage Day by the renewal of vows, the celebration of special anniversaries, 
or even candlelit dinners in the parish hall. Take time this February to celebrate marriage, whether by setting 
aside a special time to devote to your own spouse, or by honoring the marriages that have warmed you and 
nurtured you throughout your life.  
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((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 

Ministers of the Eucharist Training                                      
Saturday, February 15                                          

9:30am-12:00pm                             
Community Center 

 
 

Chili Dinner                                         
Saturday, February 15                         

3:00-6:00pm                                                   
Parish Hall Drive -Thru 

 
 

Ministers of the Eucharist Training                
Saturday, March 1                            

9:00-12:00pm                                                
Parish Hall 

 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

  
Worship—Vicki Moore 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Altar Server Ministry                                                           
Tim & Becky Westgate      352.454.4378                                              
BTAltarServers@gmail.com 
 
Charismatic Prayer Group                                                                             
Richard & Katy Swiderski         352.342.2982                                                            
i2bxtn@gmail.com 
 
Church Decorating/Arts & Environment                                                                  
Colleen Rabe       352.629.8092                                                    
crabe@blessedtrinity.org 
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